
MICT ADVISORY 
Official Manila International Container Terminal Partner Advisory 

  

3/15/2020 ADVISORY NO. 2020-1072 

 
To All MICT Shuttle Service Users: 
  
As part of our compliance to DOTR guidelines for the management of 
emerging infectious disease, we will be implementing social distancing in our 
shuttle services. 
  
This will mean that fewer passengers will be accommodated at a time as 
only half of the shuttle’s full capacity will be used. Adjust your arrival time at 
our pick up location as you may encounter longer waiting time before riding 
the shuttle. Everyone is expected to be cooperative of this and other 
precautionary measures that we are practicing at our terminal. 
  
These guidelines will take effect immediately and shall be applicable until 
medical concerns have been lifted by proper health authorities. 
 
Please share information to team members without email access. 
  
Many thanks, 
 
MICT Management 
  
NOTE: All links in this advisory shall be active for 7 days upon receipt of the 
email. Please download all relevant attachments immediately. 
 


